
February 27, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Carol Hewett 

Attorney at Law 

36358 U.S. Highway 19 N. 

Palm Harbor, Florida 34684 

 

Dear Ms. Hewett: 

 

Thank you for your letter of February 16, 1996 to Mr. David Marwell regarding Lee Harvey Oswald’s 
Social Security records.  Mr. Marwell has asked me to respond to you. 

 

I have provided copies of your letter to the appropriate members of the staff. 

 Please be assured that the information will be carefully reviewed.  Your 

letter and this information supplement what we already received from the 

other researcher interested in this area. 

 

Again, thank you for your letter and for your continuing interest in the work 

of the Review Board.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


